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NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2016 

 

Fall at the Brickyard: 

TURKEY SCRAMBLE NOV 19 

BLACK FRIDAY SCRAMBLE NOV 25 
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Club Hours of Operation 
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Clubhouse          8:00am—7:00pm, Tuesday—Sunday 

Kitchen               11:00am—3:00pm Tuesday—Thursday,  

                            11:00am—7:00pm Friday—Sunday 

Pro Shop             8:00am—7:00pm Tuesday—Sunday  

Tee times begin at 8am Tuesday—Sunday,     *Kitchen opens at 8:00am on Saturdays for                                            

   Breakfast 

Check us out! 

www.brickyardgolf.com   

“Like” us on Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/BrickyardGolfClub/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note our policy regarding play 

while there is lightning nearby. For the 

safety of our members and their guests, 

when lightning is within a 5 mile radius, 

we will sound the siren letting players 

know that the course will be closed at 

that time. All players must leave the 

course once the siren has been sounded. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Larry Mclendon’s guest, David Jones, hits his first 

hole in one on #5!! Congrats David!! 

http://www.brickyardgolf.com
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Welcome to Our Newest Brickyard Members! 

 Neil & Susan    
Gordon 

 Jody & April    
Tyson 

 Dennis & Tina 
Smith 

 Keith & Ginger 
Harper 

 Josh & Megan 
Carson 
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We have partnered with The 

Wellness Center in Macon to  

offer our members access to the 

facility at a discounted price! For 

$29/month per member, you 

can keep up with your health 

and wellness! For more            

information, see Lauren Fox or 

Sharon Yaughn on how to get 

started! 

 

Join the National Alliance of Private Clubs for only $15 per 

month and receive access to over 600 clubs nationwide. See 

Lauren Fox for benefits and more information regarding this 

program.  

We need your help! 

In an effort to reach a member-

ship level of 400, we need your 

help in identifying and recruiting 

prospective members. Please e-

mail names and contact infor-

mation of any contacts that you 

would like for us to invite to the 

club as your guest to Lauren Fox,         

membershipdirector 

@brickyardgolf.com 

We will reach out to prospective 

members with a personal letter 

and invitation. 

We appreciate your assistance! 

http://www.brickyardgolf.com
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Golf News & Events 
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About the Hole-In-One Club: 

Brickyard Golf Club has a Hole-In-One Club to celebrate our members who get a hole-in-
one! To sign up or confirm you’re already on the list, please contact the golf shop at 
478.477.6765. 

You must be a member of the Hole-In-One Club already in order to receive the winnings 
if (when!) you get a hole-in-one, so consider joining today! 

Shootout semifinalists: 

Morris Butler, Ed Warren, 
Mike Johnson, and Keith 

Hatcher 

 

Ron Richardson and 

Marty Davis with some    

awesome matching team 

outfits! 

Shootout winners: 

Mike Johnson and Ed Warren! 

Isabel Vann,  Kathy 

Allen, and Pam     

Hawthorne working 

hard to make the club 

more beautiful than 

ever.  Thanks for all 

the hard work               

ladies!!! 

http://www.brickyardgolf.com
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Golf News & Events 

A Note from the Head Superintendent 

With November upon us, it means time for cold weather.  We have    taken all of the necessary 

measures to help all turf areas make it through the cold winter months.  Throughout November, 

we will be continually cleaning up debris on the course as all the leaves will be dropping from the 

trees.  We will also start doing some tree cleanup as we have a few trees along the course that have 

died.  Keeping the course clean and  playable will be our main focus.  

We have also taken the necessary measures to maintain the heath of the greens and to get them 

through the  winter months.  We have slowly raised the height of the greens to .140 and added 

phosphorous to them to help the plants store nutrients throughout the winter.  We will slow down 

on mowing and roll them a little more often to reduce any stress and to keep them smooth.   

As you all know, the course is extremely dry.  The last measurable amount of rain, as of this writing (October 22), was on September 12th.  We have 

only received 7.80 inches of rain since June 1st, through the hottest months of the year.  We have gone very conservative in the water management.  

The ponds are all at critical levels.  With that being said, we made it to the cool months!!!! We have alternated watering the fairways and tees, as well 

as watering the greens every night.  The roughs have been sacrificed to get us through, but will recover if we EVER get rain again.  Thank  you for    

understanding the situation.   

See you all on the course!!! 

Briane Faletto, GCS 

Class A Superintendent  
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November Golf Tip 

 

The Brickyard Golf Club is one of the more scenic courses in the state of Georgia.  The rolling terrain mixed with the  

elevation changes make this course the most interesting club in Central Georgia.  That being said, the lies that these hills 

and slopes provide adds to the challenge of hitting solid golf shots. 

With that in mind, here are a few tips to help you handle these situations: 

1. Aim more towards the higher part of the hill as your ball will always favor the opposite direction.  

2. Always take practice swings and pay attention to where the club sweeps the grass.  That will determine the  

appropriate ball position for the lie.  

3. Ball above your feet: club up and choke down. 

4. Ball below your feet: any move up and out of your posture will result in a thin, missed shot.  Bend your knees 

and stay there! 

 

These are just some quick, easy tips.  If you have any questions on these shots, please stop by the golf shop anytime.  

Happy Holidays from the Brickyard Golf Staff! 

 

Carl McNeil 

ThePGA Golf Professional 

http://www.brickyardgolf.com
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2016 MEMBER GUEST RESULTS 
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Golf News 
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Happy Hour Drawing 

The following names were drawn in the month of October: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us on Fridays for our Happy Hour and cash drawing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Larry Wiley 

Larry Mclendon 

Gary Williams  

Upcoming Events 

Turkey Scramble   Black Friday Scramble   

November 19   November 25 

Ladies Scramble    Member Christmas Party 

December 4    December 16    

http://www.brickyardgolf.com
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New Under         

Armour ladies    

apparel!! 

Men’s Outerwear: 

 Footjoy  

 Sun Mountain 

END OF SUMMER SALE: 

 ALL SHORTS JUST $45!! 

 DONALD ROSS SHIRTS 

 30% OFF!!! 

ASK IN THE PRO 

SHOP  ABOUT      

LESSON                  

PACKAGES FOR  

CHRISTMAS!!!! 

http://www.brickyardgolf.com
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Members, we like to see the club from your      

perspective! Send us your snapshots of the course, 

member events, and clubhouse and see it in the 

next newsletter.  

Send us your pictures to membershipdirec-

tor@brickyardgolf.com or message us on           

Facebook! 

Jackson Henderson and his adorable    

grandson enjoying the nice weather! 

HAPPY HOUR 
     Fridays in the  

    Bobby Jones Grill 

      4:00p—7:00p 

      Half price specials 

on 

 Cocktails  

 Beer and Wine 

 Appetizers We were able to live stream this year’s 

Shootout via Facebook! Check it out on 

the Brickyard page if you haven't seen  

it yet!! 

http://www.brickyardgolf.com
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 2 3 4 

 

Happy Hour  

4pm—7pm 

 

 

 

5 

6 

 

Daylight         

Savings!! 

7 

 

Clubhouse, Driving 

Range, Course 

Closed 

8 9 10 
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Happy Hour  

4pm—7pm 

 

12 

 

13 14 

 

Clubhouse, Driving 

Range, Course 

Closed 

15 

 

 

16 

 

 

 

 

17 

 

 

 

 

18 

 

Happy Hour  

4pm—7pm 

 

19 

 

 

 

Turkey Scramble 

10am 

 

20 

 

 

21 

 

Clubhouse, Driving 

Range, Course 

Closed 

 

22 
 

 

 

 

 

23 

 

 

 

 

 

24 

 

Happy     

Thanksgiving!! 

Closed  

25 

  

Black Friday  

Tournament 10am 

 

 

 

 

26 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 

 

 

 

 

 

28 

 

Clubhouse, Driving 

Range, Course 

Closed 

 

 

 

 

29 

 

 

 

30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

NOVEMBER 
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Club Contact Information 

Club Controller:  Sharon Yaughn        

sharonyaughn@brickyardgolf.com 

Membership:  Lauren Fox       

membershipdirector@brickyardgolf.com 

Head Golf Professional:  Carl McNeil         

golfprofessional@brickyardgolf.com 

Course Superintendent:  Briane Faletto      

superintendent@brickyardgolf.com 
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Clubhouse Phone     (478) 477-6765 

http://www.brickyardgolf.com

